
Inspire the change you want to see 
for children and young people with 
experience of care

Apply for  
a Churchill 
Fellowship

Learn from 
the world

In partnership with

Transform  
lives across 
the UK
Apply on our 
website from 
12 September 
to 5pm on 14 
November 2023

Open to all UK 
adult citizens 
regardless of 
qualifications, 
background or age

Fellowships can  
cover any aspect  
of UK society,  
see our website  
for other themes

The Churchill 
Fellowship is the op-
erating name of the 
Winston Churchill 
Memorial Trust, reg 
charity no 313952 

Have you ever wanted to make change happen in an issue 
you care passionately about? Explore new solutions with 
the world’s leading professionals? A Churchill Fellowship 
is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to lead the change you 
want to see.

We will fund you to spend up to two months learning  
from the innovators in your field anywhere in the world, 
in person or online. Then we will help you to share your 
ideas and inspire change across the UK.

In September 2023 we will open for applications for  
Fellowships that aim to improve the lives and outcomes 
of Children and young people with experience of care. 
This includes children in care, those on the edge of care, 
adoptees and care-leavers. We also welcome applications 
that aim to increase support for care-givers and for families 
affected by care concerns. We are open to anyone who has 
contact with young people in care, in any context, and to 
those who are care-experienced themselves.

Find out more at www.churchillfellowship.org

Fellow Callum Lynch researched ways to give a voice to young people with experience of care
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